
 

 December Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

It is almost Christmas and the children are very excited!   

 

Christmas Enterprise 
Thank you all so much once again for your support with the Christmas Enterprise. It is always 
so lovely to welcome you into school and celebrate as a community. 
 
Lunches 
Reminder… order your children’s lunches. Get ahead with the orders to avoid it being 
missed. Order with your children to ensure that they are happy with the choice.  
 
New Website 
We are pleased to share with you our exciting new website. Thank you to Mrs Anderson who 
has worked hard to get this up and running. We think it looks amazing! 
https://www.hiltonlaneprimary.co.uk/  
 
PE Kits 
There are too many children without PE kits missing out on this aspect of their education and 
importantly exercise. Please bring in a PE kit on the first day back in January and leave it in 
school until half term break.  
 
Nativity Plays and Carol Service 
A reminder to all before the Christmas festivities, any photos or videos taken during these 
events must not be shared on social media. There are children who cannot be online for a 
variety of reasons and we must respect that. If you need me to show you for to remove other 
children from photographs, please pop and see me.  
 
Missing Reading Books 
As you know, we have invested a huge amount of money into the school reading books. 
Children now have two reading books, a ‘scheme’ book and a free choice library/bedtime 
story. There are lots of missing books that we cannot afford to replace. When you have your 
Christmas clear out, please keep a close eye out for any school books and return them 
straight away so that other children can enjoy them  
 
Pupil Shout Out 
Our playground leaders who have made a great start to their roles this half term. 
 
Staff Shout Out 
To all staff in Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2 who are working their socks off trying to get the 
nativity ready for you all. It’s no easy job! 

https://www.hiltonlaneprimary.co.uk/


 

 
If I don’t see you, have a wonderful Christmas and I’ll see you in the New Year.  
 
Kindest regards,  

Miss Kearsley. 

 
Key date reminders below… 
 
Key Dates 
 

When? What? Details? 

11th December 2023  Y6 Lowry Hotel trip – Xmas 
lunch  

During the school day – no 
cost  

Y3 Carol Concert  
 

2:30pm School hall  

12th December 2023 EYFS Nativity Play – Parents 
and carers welcome 

10am School hall – Ticket 
information to follow  

13th December 2023  Jolly Christmas Jumper and 
Christmas dinner  

During the school day  

14th December 2023 KS1 Nativity Play – Parents 
and carers welcome   

9:30am School hall – Ticket 
information to follow 

15th December 2023 Own clothes day and 
Christmas class parties  

During the school day  

Core values assembly – by 
invitation only  

2:45pm School hall  

FINISH FOR CHRISTMAS 
BREAK 

3:30pm  

 
 


